
Hewlett-Packard Company                             (408) 617-7000                        950 W. Maude Ave.  Sunnyvale, Ca. 94085 
 

    
 April 12, 2011 

  
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject:  Attestation Statement 
 
FCC ID: B94HHF30CN 
 
 
Hereby we confirm that the following language will be on Company website: 
 

“This phone has been tested and rated for use with hearing aids for some of the wireless 
technologies that it uses. However, there may be some newer wireless technologies used in this 
phone that have not been tested yet for use with hearing aids. It is important to try the different 
features of this phone thoroughly and in different locations, using your hearing aid or cochlear 
implant, to determine if you hear any interfering noise. Consult your service provider or the 
manufacturer of this phone for information on hearing aid compatibility. If you have questions 
about return or exchange policies, consult your service provider or phone retailer.” 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Helen Zhao 
Sr. Regulatory Compliance Engineer 
Helen.Zhao@hp.com 
Office: 408-617-6508 
Hewlett Packard Company, Palm GBU 
950 W. Maude Avenue 
Sunnyvale, CA  94085-2801 
USA 


